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Bridge survey to begin in Atchison Co
(KAIR)--The Kansas Department of Transportation, on Monday, will begin a
field survey pertaining to proposed bridge replacements near K-116 Highway, in
Atchison County.

According to a release from KDOT, the locations of the proposed replacements
are three miles northeast of K-116, over Stranger Creek, and about 6 miles
northeast of the highway, over 262nd Road.

The release says “the survey is to gather information that is necessary for the
detailed design of the proposed improvement.” It’s estimated to be completed by
March 12.

Jed Baughman, P.S., Field Survey Project Manager, RIC, will be in charge of the
survey, on behalf of KDOT.

The release closes by explaining that “a member of the survey crew first will
contact property owners and/or tenants for permission to enter private property”
as part of the survey process.
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